
 
 

Morialta Uniting Church 
Community Library 

Morialta Uniting Church 
26 Chapel Street 
MAGILL SA 5072 

 
Phone: 8331 9344 

Fax: 8331 3300 
Email: office@morialtauca.org.au 

Web: www.morialtauca.org.au 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sundays: 
 8.30am to 12noon 
 
Wednesdays: 
 11.15am to 1.00pm 

 
 
 

 
 

 
At any time apart from when the  
library is being used for a  
meeting, please put details of  
resource you are borrowing in the 
after hours borrowing book. 

Lost and Damaged Items 
 
Please return any damaged 
items as soon as possible and 
repairs will be made, if possible, 
by the librarians.  
 
Lost items should be reported  
to the librarians as soon as  
possible. 

Borrowing is easy at the Morialta  
Uniting Church Community Library! 



Returning: 
Books and other items can be  
returned during library hours or 
placed in the “Return Box” in the 
foyer at any time. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Our librarians are available to 
help you. 
 

 
Fees and Charges: 
There is no charge for borrowing 
books or for the service provided. 
 
Reservations: 
If a particular title is sought and is 
on loan, a reservation can be 
made.  This ensures that when 
the book is returned it will be held 
for you and you will be notified. 
 

The Morialta Uniting Church 
Community Library 

 

Living Words - Giving Life 

The Service: 
The library consists of Christian 
resources and leisure resources 
for all age groups. 
 
Borrowing:  
The loan period for all resources 
is four weeks. 
 
Extensions: 
Extensions can be obtained at 
any time the librarians are in  
attendance.  The extension will 
be for another four weeks. 
 
Website:  
A library page is to be found as 
part of Morialta Uniting Church’s 
website www.morialtauca.org.au 
 

 
Vision: 
The library contributes regularly to 
“Vision” the bi-monthly magazine 
of Morialta Uniting Church.  Here 
you can find news from the library 
and updates on the latest  
resources available. 
 
Fund-Raising: 
Fund-raising enables the library to 
buy additional resources.  This is 
mainly done by sale of home-made 
jams and cards, an annual book 
sale and a key event. 
 
Donations are welcome to further 
the work of the library. 


